
 

 

January 10, 2014 

 

Amy Ignatius, Vice Chairman 

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 

N.H. Department of Environmental Services 

29 Hazen Drive 

Concord, NH 03302-0095 

 

Re: Docket 2013-02: Wild Meadows Wind Application of Atlantic Wind, LLC 

 

Dear Vice Chair Ignatius:  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the results of two decisions taken this week
1
 by 

the Selectboards in the Towns of Alexandria and Danbury that we believe materially affect 

representations made by Atlantic Wind, LLC regarding community support for its project. 

The decisions are as follows: 

 

Alexandria (Tuesday, January 7, 2014): The Selectboard agreed to abide by the 

majority wishes of its residents and send a letter to Atlantic Wind, LLC and the 

Committee asserting the Town's rejection of any proposed agreement including the 

PILOT agreement. The Selectboard previously sent a letter
2
 to the Committee 

following a March town vote asserting the Town's opposition to the project.  

 

Danbury (Wednesday, January 8, 2014):  The Selectboard agreed to abide by the 

majority wishes of its residents and send a letter to the Committee asserting the 

Town's opposition to the Project. This action was taken after the results of a ballot 

were recorded showing substantial opposition (2:1 opposed) to the project by 

registered voters.  

 

The Selectboards in the Towns of Bristol, Bridgewater and Grafton are also on record 

strongly opposing the project based on feedback by their residents.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact either Michelle Sanborn or Seth and Nancy Emont.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

Michelle Sanborn    Seth and Nancy Emont 

102 Lakeview Heights   19 Brad Chase Road 

Alexandria, NH 03222-6562   Danbury, NH 03230  

michelle706988@gmail.com   semont@myfairpoint.net 

 

 

cc: Parties to the docket 

                                                             
1 Union Leader article - http://www.unionleader.com/article/20140110/NEWS05/140119996 
2
 Alexandria letter to the SEC - http://www.alexandrianh.com/attachments/File/secletter_0001.pdf 


